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   ​Wednesday 11  December 2019 
 

For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and the government will be on his shoulders. And he will 
be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. Isaiah 9:6 

Dear Families, 
 

CHRISTMAS IS COMING TO ST MARTIN’S 
 

We are quickly approaching the end of the Autumn Term and I thought it was a good time to 
contact you with our Christmas programme. 
 

MONDAY 16 DECEMBER  Year 7 and 8 Christmas Carol Service 
Our Christmas Carol Service takes place in Holy Trinity Church at 2.00pm. This is a free event and I 
hope many of you will join us for this festive celebration.  
 

WEDNESDAY 18 DECEMBER  Christmas Lunch and St Martin’s Got Talent  
THIS WILL BE AN OPPORTUNITY FOR STUDENTS TO WEAR THEIR OWN CLOTHES AND WE ASK FOR 
A DONATION OF £1.00 TO GO CHARITY.​ Students are ​NOT​ permitted to wear ripped jeans or items 
of clothing that expose their midriff. All our other expectations remain which means, students are 
NOT​ permitted to wear make up, false nails or lashes or large earrings. Students can have  festive 
accessories in their hair, but any colour has to be temporary and washed out for the following day, 
which will be a normal school uniform day.  
 

Only Christmas lunch will be available on this day. If your daughter does not wish to have Christmas 
lunch, please arrange for her to bring  a packed lunch. There will, of course, be a vegetarian option. 
 

Students will be invited to attend the St Martin’s Got Talent Extravaganza! This will take place after 
Christmas lunch. School will finish at normal school time.  
 

THURSDAY 19 DECEMBER  End of Term Service 
We will have our Christmas service in Holy Trinity church at 9.00am. Students will then be in normal 
lessons for the rest of the day.  
 

FRIDAY 20 DECEMBER End of Term Celebration Assembly 
ON THIS DAY STUDENTS WILL BE DISMISSED AFTER LUNCH AT 12.15PM 
We will have our End of Term Celebration Assembly. This is a fun and joyful time for students to 
receive prizes and gifts for their various contributions this term.  This includes attendance and 
punctuality prizes. 
 

During this week each Year group will also be having their celebration assembly. This is  to award 
students with prizes for their attendance, commitment to learning and their contribution to school 
life. 
 

Thank you for your support this term.  I wish you a very peaceful and blessed Christmas. We look 
forward to welcoming students back to school on Monday 6 January 2020.  

 

Christmas and New Year blessings 

 

Beverley Stanislaus 
Headteacher 

 
 


